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Biden Administration Measures to Support the Cuban People
Cuban Family Reunification Parole (CFRP)

Washington, D.C., 17.05.2022, 08:50 Time

USPA NEWS - Today, the United States is taking a series of measures to increase support for the Cuban people in line with our
national security interests. The Cuban people are confronting an unprecedented humanitarian crisis — and our policy will continue to
focus on empowering the Cuban people to help them create a future free from repression and economic suffering.

Specifically, the Administration will:

Facilitate family reunification by reinstating the Cuban Family Reunification Parole (CFRP) Program and continuing to increase
capacity for consular services. Limited immigrant visa processing resumed in Havana on May 3, 2022. We will reinstate the CFRP and
increase visa processing in Havana while continuing to process the majority of immigrant visa cases at the U.S. Embassy in
Georgetown, Guyana.

Strengthen family ties and facilitate educational connections for the U.S. and Cuban people by expanding authorized travel in support
of the Cuban people. We will authorize scheduled and charter flights to locations beyond Havana. We also will implement regulatory
changes to reinstate group people-to-people and other categories of group educational travel, as well as certain travel related to
professional meetings and professional research, including to support expanded Internet access and remittance processing
companies and to provide additional support to Cuban entrepreneurs. We are not reinstating individual people-to-people travel.

Increase support for independent Cuban entrepreneurs. We will encourage commercial opportunities outside of the state sector by
authorizing access to expanded cloud technology, application programming interfaces, and e-commerce platforms. We will explore
options to expand support of additional payment options for Internet-based activities, electronic payments, and business with
independent Cuban entrepreneurs. We will work to expand entrepreneurs’ access to microfinance and training.

Ensure that remittances flow more freely to the Cuban people while not enriching those who perpetrate human rights abuses.
Specifically, we will remove the current limit on family remittances of $1,000 per quarter per sender-receiver pair and will authorize
donative (i.e., non-family) remittances, which will support independent Cuban entrepreneurs. We will engage with electronic payment
processors to encourage increased Cuban market accessibility. We will not remove entities from the Cuba Restricted List.

The Administration is working expeditiously to effectuate these changes, which will be implemented via steps taken and regulatory
changes made by relevant Departments and Agencies in short order.

Thank you for reading my article. These are merely my thoughts and insights based on the facts. | use only verified sources. No fake
news here. | write about a variety of subjects, mainly things | want to research and know more about. You can check out my website -
Small Village Life at smallvillagelife.com, where | share useful articles and news.

Wendy writes for the United States Press Agency and is a former columnist with the Fulton County Expositor, Wauseon, Ohio.

Source: US Department of State press release May 16, 2022
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